
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS No 61 of 2020 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/20 

 

 

29 December 2020 

 

 

 

Amendment to Notice to Mariners No. 55 of 2020 regarding Seabed survey around 

the spoil ground 

 

 

Reference is made to Notice to Mariners No. 55 of 2020. 
 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that due to adverse weather conditions, Notice to Mariners No 55 of 2020 regarding 

Seabed survey around the spoil ground, is being amended as follows: 

 

The completion date is now being extended to Sunday 31st January 2021. 

 

All other information included in Notice to Mariners No. 55 of 2020 will remain valid. 

  

 

 

Chart affected: BA 2538, 177, 194 
 

 


